Last night’s Karting at Extreme Indoor Karts was a great success; I think everyone who came along had a good time. We ran a 120 lap team’s race with 8 teams of 3 people. There were a few moments out on the track with some bump drafting and racing room issues, but overall, the venue operators were happy, saying we were well behaved and competitive!
1st on the night was Team 4 - Sam Bensley, Daniel Hows, Mike Thompson.
2nd were Team 8 - Carl Pamplin, Paul Clarke, Russell Keach
3rd were Team 3 - Izaac Bensley, Steve Domigan, Dean Ryan
Well done everyone and we look forward to seeing you all at future events!
3rd were Team 3 - Izaac Bensley, Steve Domigan, Dean Ryan
Well done everyone and we look forward to seeing you all at future events!
3rd were Team 3 – Isaac Bensley, Steve Domigan, Dean Ryan 

A great night and we look forward to more of the same in the future. 
3rd were Team 3 - Izaac Bensley, Steve Domigan, Dean Ryan
Well done everyone and we look forward to seeing you all at future events!

